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Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!

This is to inform everyone that the Annual Bulilit and Teen Health Workers Congress
that was originally scheduled on September 16, 2018, Sunday, will be rescheduled
tentatively on October 7, 2018 at the Heroes Hall, San Fernando Pampanga, due to
Typhoon Ompong, which is anticipated to hit practically all of Luzon this coming
weekend.

We will notify you again of the final rescheduled date and venue once everything has
been coordinated.

For your information and guidance. Thank you.
Very truly yours,

BEhﬁgP ATIENZA, MD
Vice-President
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JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR.,, MD
President



